
 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  

19 December 2016 

 

PROSPECTIVE FISH PROCESSING ESTABLISHMENT OPERATORS 

 

Cape Town: Monday; 19 December 2016: The Department is pleased to inform all 

prospective fish processing establishment operators that did not submit an 

application to operate a fish processing establishment during FRAP2015/16 that they 

MUST submit their applications for an exemption to operate Fish Processing 

Establishments for the year 2017.  

 

The current prospective fish processing establishment operators are encouraged to 

collect and submit the application forms for a right to operate Fish Processing 

Establishment as soon as possible as no further exemption will be granted by the 

Department beyond 31 December 2017.  

 

For all FRAP Enquiries 
 

The Call Centre number is 021 402 3727 (FRAP) 
 

An anonymous tip-off line has been set up to deter fraudulent 

and unethical practices, the tip-off line is 0800 203 785 


